No.SLRC-G-IlI/6/Advertisement/2022/83
NOTICE

With reference to this Commission’s advertisement
No. SLRCG-III/Advertisement/2022/1/3, dated
25.03.2022, this is for information of all concerned
candidates who had appeared in skill tests under State
Level Recruitment Commission for Class-Ill Posts
that the results will be declared on 3rd May, 2023 and
the candidates can view their provisional results by
logging into the official website of SEBA
www.sebaonline.org and Assam Govt. website https:/
/assam.gov.in/ with their application number and
password from 2:00 P.M. onwards.

Sd/- Secretary,
State Level Recruitment Commission
for Class-lll Posts,

AASC, Khanapara, Guwahati-22.
Janasanyog/D/1398/23




